STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

2040 S. PACHECO
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO B7505
(505) 827-7131

May 31, 1995
|7 15

Kellahin & Kellahin S
P.C. Box 2265
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2265

Attention: W. Thomas Kellahin
Dear Mr. Kellahin:

With regards to the application filed May 24, 1995, on
behalf of Stevens & Tull, Inc., to delete the potash string of
casing in its Federal "9" Well No. 7, please be advised that we
have received an objection to the application from Mississippi
Potash Inc. dated May 5, 1995. This application will be set for
hearing before a Division Examiner on June 29, 1995 in Hobbs, New
Mexico.

Please advise this office if you do not wish to pursue this
application or if an alternative hearing date is appropriate.
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